Reply to Attn of:

National Aeronautics and
Space Administration

Headquarters
Washington, DC 20546-0001
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Mr. Donald A. Beattie
Endosat, Inc.

13831 Dowlais Drive
Rockville, MD 20853

Dear “££i~v~/,

I viant to take this copportunity to thank wvou persornally for
your participation on the Space Station Advisory Committee and
for your enduring support of the Space Station program. As
you may know, I’'m retiring this week after 30 years of Federal
service. It was a real pleasure for me to know you and to

work with you during the activities of the committee.

As you may also know, senior NASA management has decided to
change the structure and charter of the committee to better
reflect the revised Space Station program. Therefore, the

Space Station Advisory Committee is being disbanded.

Over the next weeks, the Office of Space Flight management
will be considering individuals to serve on the new advisory
committee. This consideration will include members that
served on our committee, in addition to other individuals, in
an effort to draw on talents that best meet the needs of the
Space Station program. Those to be invited to serve will be
hearing from NASA within the next several weeks.

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact John
Watts, of the Space Station Program Office, at (202) 358-0101.
Again. thanks for vour support, and T wicgh you great Success

in future endeavors.

Sincerely,

/ﬁ/oc/
William P. Raney
Executive Secretary

Space Station Advisory Committee
Office of Space Systems Development
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